

SENIOR PORTRAITS SOON

Dear Senior,

You're almost there...almost a senior. You've worked hard to become a member of the Senior Class and next year is going to be full of great times, fun, and friends. How often have you been told to enjoy these years, and next year will be the best of all? Now is the time to start doing all the things that seniors do...first of all have your Senior Portraits made.

Your appointment date and time are attached to this page. **Please keep your appointment and be on time.** This will help us give you the best possible service and ensure you will have a great time! If for any reason you are unable to keep your appointment, please email immediately and reschedule for a time you are able to come.

Don't leave a blank spot in the yearbook. You must keep your appointment to be in the yearbook. Your family and friends would love to see you at your finest in next year's best yet yearbook.

Please see the enclosed "helpful hints" that will assist you with your clothes and makeup etc. You will also find the different session choices available. Email us at shelbyimages@aol.com if you need any additional assistance.

We look forward to seeing you soon. Congratulations on all your hard work to become a senior. You've earned it!

Sincerely,

Norlin Perry Shelby Images 2022

SENIOR PORTRAITS "HELPFUL HINTS"

What do I wear?

When choosing your outfits, keep in mind the most important factor is that you like them. You will want to bring as much variety as possible. Most seniors choose some casual and some formal outfits. Make sure to bring some outfits that are not sleeveless. If you don't want it to show make sure its covered.

Guys – <u>We will provide tuxedos</u> for the traditional formal yearbook portraits. Medium to dark clothes photograph well for casual and outdoor portraits, comfort is the rule – jeans, shirts, shorts, casual jackets and so on.

What Else Can I Bring?

Here's where the fun really begins! Part of what makes Shelby Images fun is that we work very hard to bring out the various facets of your personality. So make sure you bring your favorite hat, musical instrument, sunglasses, hobby, letter jacket, uniform, sports activity, or ANYTHING else you feel would show off the REAL YOU.. No idea is too crazy, and since we'll only try a few poses with it, you have nothing to lose – so go for it!

Can I Bring Someone With Me?

Absolutely! Some people find it more comfortable to bring Mom or Dad, a friend, brother or sister along to have more fun and assist with outfits and makeup. You are welcome to bring someone with you.

What about a Suntan?

Slight tanning is great. Too much sun darkens your skin unnaturally. Strap marks will show as white marks on draped poses or bare shoulder poses. These are difficult to be retouched. Keep your tan even. Don't overdo the sun for a portrait, it looks great, but use in moderation. Sunburn is a real problem – reschedule your appointment if burned. Spray on tan products do not photograph well.

Girls – We will provide the formal

drapes for the traditional yearbook formal portraits. You should bring the outfits you feel best in. Bring your favorite casual and formal dresses for a more traditional look. Bring casual clothes with bright colors and dark colors for variety. Don't forget some should be solid colors. If you like an outfit, it's probably because you look good in it, so make sure you bring it!

Shoes – Often shoes will show so they should compliment your clothing; changes may be necessary with different clothing styles. Many prefer barefoot poses.

What About My Hair, Make-Up, Pets?

Hair – try to have your haircut at least one week before your session, to give it a chance to "fill in" a little. Don't try a radically different haircut or style – chances are you won't feel it expresses the "real you".

Make-Up — Here's a quick hint that will gently enhance your portraits: Just before your session, stand two feet in front of your mirror. This will give you a good idea of how your skin will look in your portraits. Don't overdue the makeup. We can remove any scars or blemishes with our professional artists.

Pets – We will be glad to photograph you with your pet. You should consider that if your pet is not trained to obey basic commands he or she will probably not photograph well. Weather; such as extreme heat will prohibit an acceptable portrait of you and your pet. Be sure to bring someone to care for your pet while your other portraits are being taken.